Wendy Strangeway

From: Graham

Sent: 20 April 2018 11:14

To: Wendy Strangeway

Subject: Removal of document from planning application
Hi Wendy,

Re Application - NYM/2018/0177/FL

| attached a document public nym2018-0177-fl additional information 26-03-2018.pdf to the above planning
application, which | would now prefer to be removed.

| stated in the additional information that most people | had spoken to were in favour of the proposed application.
Progressing down the statement, | clearly listing the feedback from named people; giving positive, neutral and
negative remarks. This now appears to have been inappropriate and had a negative effect on my application.

It transpires, because | named certain people, some are receiving peer pressure for openly voicing their opinions. |
informed local people and businesses of my proposed Tea Hut, wholly out of courtesy and politeness, so it did not
come as a surprise when the application was submitted; this in retrospect was a mistake and | would prefer to
remove the above document from the planning application.

If you feel it appropriate to replace the document with the contents of this email, please do so; the last thing
intended was to offend local people and friends, with whom I live and share this lovely village.

Kind regards

Graham Kemp
(Director — Ghyll Wood Developments Limited)






